To whom it may concern:

We as RSR Contracting LLC have had a gravel lease with the City of Valdez since May 2019 (a 37 acre
portion of Tract A, ASLS 79-116 (1500 Airport Road)).

We are looking for an amendment to the current lease to include the ability of producing asphalt as well
as potential concrete in the future.

We currently have the opportunity of supplying the City of Valdez and surrounding community with
gravel products of all sorts. Having the additional ability to produce asphalt will allow for more
competitive pricing for projects big and small.

We have plans to bring an asphalt plant to our gravel pit as soon as the Council has approved the
changes to our current lease.

The proposed additions will be placed in a location which is close to the hillside and outside of the DEC
protected drinking water zone.

Thank you for your consideration,

Sincerely

Roger Kipar

RSR Contracting LLC









